
	[image: image1.png]



	CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE

POLICE DEPARTMENT
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	Sergeant Frank Sousa
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(954) 828-6433
FSousa@fortlauderdale.gov
	
	July 1, 2010

	
	CATHOLIC CHURCH BURGLARY

	


Update:

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department has charged George Albert Horn, 9-5-1961, with Burglary.  He is currently in-custody at the Conte Facility.
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Original:
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a church burglary that occurred on June 26th, 2010 at St. John the Baptist Catholic Church.  The church is located at 4595 Bayview Drive, Fort Lauderdale.  The burglary took place between the hours of 9:00 P.M. and 10:30 P.M. 
Detectives have learned that the suspect entered the church by breaking a window.  The suspect then retrieved a crucifix from the altar, which was used as a pry bar to gain entry into the donation box.  The suspect was able to enter the donation box where candles are lit in religious ceremony.  The suspect fled with an unknown amount of cash.
The suspect is described as a W/M, thin build, he appears to have a tattoo on the outside portion of his right lower leg, and it appears he suffered a significant cut to his body.  The cut appears to have happened during the break-in as there was a large amount of blood left behind.

Anyone with information regarding this burglary or who knows the identity of the suspect is encouraged to contact Detective Thomas Capano at 954-828-5526 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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